MINUTES CITY OF PIKEVILLE

APPROVED:

W.C. Hambley M.D.

ATTEST:

Charle L. Heffman J.

At a public meeting of the Board of Commissioners of the City of Pikeville, Kentucky, held in City Hall on January 6, 1964, the following were present.

Mayor:

W. C. Hambley, M.D.

Commissioners: Ulan Taylor

Frederick W. Baker Harry Hobson Kermit Sexton

Mayor Hambley informed the Commissioners that they should elect a Mayor Pro-Tem.

Frederick W. Baker made the motion that Ulan Taylor be Mayor pro-tem. Harry Hobson seconded the motion and upon roll call the motion was carried by the following vote.

Commissioners: Ulan Taylor

Ulan Taylor
Frederick W. Baker
Harry Hobson
Kermit Sexton
Yes

Ulan Taylor made the motion to continue the employment of the present personnel for thirty (30) days. Harry Hobson seconded the motion and upon roll call the motion was carried by the following vote.

Commissioners: Ulan Taylor

Ulan Taylor Yes
Frederick W. Baker Yes
Harry Hobson Yes
Kermit Sexton Yes

Mayor Hambley stated that the Commissioners should set a meeting date.

Ulan Taylor made the motion to meet on the 1st and 3rd. Monday of each month at 7:30 P.M. in City Hall. Hobson seconded the motion and upon roll call the motion was carried by the following vote.

Commissioners: Ulan Taylor Frederick W Bak

Ulan Taylor Yes
Frederick W. Baker Yes
Harry Hobson Yes
Kermit Sexton Yes

Mayor Hambley commended the men in the Utility Department for their service. He stated that they have worked under very adverse and trying conditions. Therefore, he gave them his "thanks".

Frederick W. Baker made the motion to adjourn.Kermit Sexton, Commissioner, seconded the motion and upon roll call the motion was carried by the following vote:

Commissioners: Ulan Taylor Frederick W. Baker

Harry Hobson Kermit Sexton Yes Yes Yes

Yes

The meeting was adjourned.

APPROVED:

MAYOR Hambley MERL

ATTEST:

Charle L. Huffman f.